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Our Ref: JPT/HMH 
 
24th October 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Thank you for all of your ongoing support at the school this last half term. We have had an 
excellent start to the new academic year, although we are all definitely looking forward to a 
break. 
 
I want to take this opportunity to say thank you and goodbye to Mr Sutton who is retiring 
from teaching (very jealous) and Mr Staples who is moving to a new school. We wish them 
both well. 
 
After half term we have a new Head of Year 8, Mrs Ingley, starting with us at the Evershed 
site. 
 
Today is the last day of half term and students will return to us on Monday 4th November 
at 8.25am. 
 
The first week back will then see our Year 7 students head out to Whitemoor Lakes for 
three days and two nights. We definitely notice as a school they are more confident when 
they return. Details will also be shared this week about the Year 11 Consultation Evening 
on Thursday 14th November. 
 
I hope you have a lovely break if you are off. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr Jamie Tickle 
 
Headteacher 


